Yakima Waste Systems, Inc.

PO Box 2830

Yakima, WA  98907
March 1, 2010

Mr. David W. Danner

Executive Director and Secretary

Attn: Records Section

Washington Utilities and

Transportation Commission

1300 S Evergreen Park Dr SW

Olympia, WA  98504-7250

RE:  Tariff Submittal, Yakima Waste Systems, Inc., Certificate No. G-89

Pursuant to Order No. 1, of TG-091775, Paragraph 20, entered December 23, 2009, the Company was ordered to file a general rate case by March 1, 2010.  Enclosed please find the same which proposes the following rate adjustments for the indicated classes of service.
Residential service will decrease by $118,316 (8.03%); commercial cans service will decrease by $8,204 (7.18%); commercial container service will decrease by $306,188 (7.79%); roll-off service will increase by $162,824 (13.11%); residential recycling will increase by $168,244 (192.77% and yard waste collection will increase by $73,786 (112.96%).  In Yakima County residential recycling and yard waste services are by subscription, only.
Attached are the proposed tariff pages containing the revised rates, as well as supporting documentation.  If these rates are approved by the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission, they will become effective on April 16, 2010.

A rate notification letter will be mailed to all customers affected by these proposed changes no later than March 15, 2010.  A notice letter will also be delivered to the office of the Yakima County Council Chair. 

If you have any questions regarding this filing, please contact me at (253) 896-3278 or via email at irmgardw@wcnx.org.

Sincerely,

Irmgard R Wilcox

Controller 
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